
 
 
 

The Christ School 2018-19 PTF Events & Volunteer Opportunities: 
  
PTF Council Meetings - Every parent is a member of our Parent Teacher Fellowship! 
Council meetings are held on the second Thursday of every month starting in September. This is a great 
time to learn about the upcoming events and happenings at TCS and see how you can get involved! 
Meetings are held on campus. They begin at 8:15 am and last one hour. 
Contact: Maria Hale, PTF President 
Contact: Jenna Dunaway, PTF Vice President 
 
NEW this year! Curriculum Partners - Year-round 
Volunteering as a Curriculum Partner allows parents, grandparents, and friends in the community to 
share their professional expertise and knowledge with our students throughout the year. Volunteers may 
lead a lecture, share a video, offer a field trip to their workplace, or guide students through a hands-on 
learning activity. Teachers will determine the best way to utilize our volunteers to enhance the curriculum, 
create unique classroom opportunities, provide real world experiences for our students, and help us 
develop great learners. Click Here to become a Curriculum Partner! 
Contact: Amanda Gordon, Curriculum Specialist 
 
Art Appreciation - Year-round 
Help is needed throughout the year prepping art materials as well as mounting and labeling student 
artwork. Volunteers may also be called on to help with special projects and displays. 
Contact: Ashley DeLuca, Art Teacher 
Contact: Bridgett Braland, Art Appreciation Chair 
  
Helping Dads - Year-round 
Our Helping Dads assist with various events, plan sports outings, and assist with other PTF events as 
needed. The Dads also get together a few times throughout the year for an off-campus evening of 
fellowship. 
Contact: Cameron Gordon, Chair 
 
Helping Paws - Year-round 
Be a "buddy family" to a new TCS family! Help them navigate their first year at TCS via email, phone 
calls, playdates, coffee, etc. Be a Helping Paw family and help The Christ School mission come to life for 
our new families. 
Contact: Alissa Mahoney, Chair 
 
Lions' Den - Year-round 
The Christ School Lions' Den includes our Spirit Store and Used Uniform Closet. Volunteers help sell 
items when the store is open, primarily Mondays, as well as during special events throughout the year. 
Help is also needed organizing uniform donations as they come in. 
Used Uniform Contact: Volunteer Chair needed! 
Spirit Store Contact: Jose and Heidi Arias, Chairs 
  
Staff Appreciation - Year-round 
Join our Staff Appreciation team once a month for the "Love Trolley" and deliver coffee and goodies to 
our faculty and staff. There is also a week of appreciation for our TCS faculty and staff in the spring. 
Volunteers may serve by baking, organizing special projects, and coordinating various activities with the 
committee chairs. 
Contact:  Dana Denius, Co-Chair 
Contact:  Nicole Squires, Co-Chair 
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Prayer Team - Year-round 
Join the prayer team to receive emails throughout the year with prayer requests for TCS families in need. 
Volunteers can help by providing meals, snacks, rides for students, support and prayer. 
Contact: Courtney Quarles, Chair 
  
Lower School Service Club (Year-round) and One Great Day of Service - October 26, 2018 
Lower School Service Club will meet quarterly for on-campus after school service projects and parent 
volunteers are always needed. One Great Day of Service is a day where all TCS students serve our 
community. Volunteer with your child's class and join us for an afternoon Chapel to celebrate the day. 
Contact: Tami Vais, Co-Chair 
Contact:  Amy Peterson, Co-Chair 
 
Mother-Son Event – November 9, 2018 
NEW this year! A fun fall event that celebrates The Christ School's mothers and sons.  Volunteers for this 
evening event help with set up, music, photo opportunities, refreshments, and tear-down. 
Contact:  April Agnew, Co-Chair 
Contact:  Heather Sorensen, Co-Chair 
  
Christmas Program Reception - December 13, 2018 
This is always a wonderful night for The Christ School! Volunteers help organize and set-up the cookies 
and milk reception that follows the school-wide Christmas concert.  
Contact: Amy Miller, Co-Chair 
Contact: Linda Schneider, Co-Chair 
  
Grandparents' Day Reception - February 15, 2019 
Grandparents' Day is an event for TCS grandparents (or grandfriends) to attend with their TCS 
grandchild. Volunteers for this event may help with set up, refreshments, photography, and/or serve as 
directional guides on campus. 
Contact: April Agnew, Co-Chair 
Contact: Nicole Squires, Co-Chair 
  
Mane Event – March 9, 2019 
Our annual night of fellowship, fun and fundraising for The Christ School. There are opportunities to help 
with procurement of auction items, setting up the event, spirit week for students and more. 
Contact: Angela Harrison, Development Specialist  
  
Father-Daughter Dance - April 5, 2019 
A spring dance that celebrates The Christ School's fathers and daughters.  Volunteers for this evening 
event help with set up, music, photo opportunities, refreshments, and tear-down. 
Contact: Meri Gaston, Co-Chair 
Contact: Pam Grimmet, Co-Chair 
  
Lions Day – May 17, 2019 
An end of year celebration for our students! This event allows students to enjoy a fun-filled day of special 
activities on campus. Volunteers help create and coordinate the day. 
Contact: Traci Wigley, Co-Chair 
Contact: Amy Daly, Co-Chair 
 

 


